THE CITY'_OF NEW YORK
. QFFIGE'OF THE MAYOR
NEw York, NY 10007

- September 17, 2007

" Members of the City Council: .

I am pleased to submit to you the Mayor’s Management Report (MMR) for Fiscal 2007,
describing the performance of City agencies from July 1, 2006 through June 30, 2007, and
stating expected levels of service for Fiscal 2008 based on the City’s Adopted Budget.

The Mayor’s Management Report continues to serve the goals of transparency and
accountability which are the halimarks of this Administration. By highlighting relative levels of
efficiency and effectiveness across all the impertant areas of City services, in comparison to past
performarice and to annual targets, the MMR encourages agencies and their customers to focus
on the areas needing improvement and to.capitalize on ongoing success.

' We will continue to work with you and other stakeholders to develop new, more effective
ways of holding government accountable and making management information available in the
clearest and most accessible manner. ‘ '

- Siﬂcerely,'

~Michael R. Bloomberg -
. Mayor - ' '




